Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with Mr. Hadi al Amiri the Developments in
the Country
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met with Mr. Hadi al Amiri,
secretary general of the Badr Organization, at his office in Baghdad on Saturday, August 2,
2014.

During the meeting, both sides have discussed the political and security developments in the

country, and the efforts made to form the new government within the constitutional deadlines.



